
FRAMFIELD PARISH COUNCIL  -  ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of an Environment Committee Meeting held on Wednesday, 
2 February 2011, at 7.45 pm in the Memorial Hall, Framfield. 

 
Present: Felicity Groves (Chairman), Myran Eade, John Mordaunt (Vice 

Chairman), Maria Naylor.  
Also Present: Richard Brocklebank.    
In attendance: Ann Newton (Clerk)   Public: None. 
 
1. Apologies 
Rob Newton and Fred Thurston.  Councillor Chris Dowling (ESCC). 
 
2. Declarations of Interest 
There were none. 
 
3. Minutes of the last Meeting: 13 October 2010  
Following the addition of Myran Eade on the attendance list and the change of the word ‘not’ 
to ‘now’ on the last line of the second paragraph under the section ‘Streetlighting’, it was 
agreed that the minutes of the last meeting held on 13 October 2010 having been circulated, 
be approved, adopted and signed as a correct record. 
 
4. Matters Arising  
• Speedwatch – Framfield.  The Clerk reported that as detailed at the recent PC meeting, 

as no action was to be taken by ESCC or the Police, the campaigners deemed any 
further action pointless so Speedwatch was sadly, for the time-being, in abeyance. 

• Streetlighting – the Clerk reported that the order had been placed with ESCC to replace 
all the lights (excluding four) in Blackboys with the fluorescent bulbs.  Framfield would be 
completed in the next financial year. 

• Guideposts – The Clerk reported that she has made contact with Phil Anderson but he 
has not done the work requested.  She would have a further attempt. 

• Community Action Plan – Felicity Groves reported that she still had to meet with the 
Clerk and any other members who could have input into the Plan. 

 
5. Any Other Business 
• Bus Shelter opposite the Blackboys Inn.  The Clerk was asked to obtain a quote from the 

handyman for its removal as it is in need of repair and actually isn’t serviced by any 
buses! 

• Dog bins.  As requested by Bernard Lillywhite at the full PC meeting, consideration was 
given to removing one bin from Framfield recreation ground as a budgetary exercise.  
Ironically, the Clerk had received a telephone request that day from the resident who very 
kindly empties the litter bin on the play area on Blackboys recreation ground asking for 
the reinstatement of the second bin as people are filling up the litter bin with dog waste!  
The meeting agreed that for the present time both bins would be kept on Framfield and 
the Clerk was asked to put signs up in Blackboys asking people not to use the litter bin for 
dog waste. 

  
6. Date of next meeting: Wednesday, 6 April 2011. 
 
 
 
AEN/08 February 2011 
 
 
 Circulation – all Parish Councillors.  
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